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NH LAKES Offers Two More Webinars in August
Get the latest updates about plants growing in our lakes and toxic cyanobacteria blooms

Concord, N.H., July 27, 2021 — Join NH LAKES for two webinars in August as part of the “Explore Lakes with NH
LAKES” webinar series.

Tune in on Wednesday, August 4, for “What Plants are Growing in the Lake?” presented by Amy Smagula, Exotic
Species Program Coordinator with the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services. Summer is in full swing
and the plants in our lakes are reaching the height of their growing season. While most plants are good for our lakes, some
are not and can cause big problems. Attend this session and learn how to identify what plants are growing in your favorite
lake and what to do if you think you’ve spotted a problem plant.

Then, tune in on Wednesday, August 18, for “Cyanobacteria Update: What We’ve Seen & What to be on the Lookout for”
presented by Amanda Murby McQuaid, Ph.D., Harmful Algal and Cyanobacteria Bloom Program Coordinator with the
New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services. Tune in for an update on the status of toxic cyanobacteria
blooms in New Hampshire’s lakes this summer and find out what to be on the lookout for this fall.

These webinars are part of the “Explore Lakes with NH LAKES” webinar series sponsored by Grappone Automotive
Group. These webinars are FREE, but pre-registration is required, and space is limited. Visit nhlakes.org/explore-lakes-
webinars to learn more and sign up!

Established in 1992, the mission of NH LAKES, a statewide, publicly supported nonprofit organization, is to ensure that
New Hampshire’s 1,000 lakes are clean and healthy, now and in the future. To achieve its mission, NH LAKES works
with partners, promotes clean water policies and responsible use, and inspires the public to care for our lakes. For more
information, visit nhlakes.org, email info@nhlakes.org, or call 603.226.0299
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Photo 1: “What Plants are Growing in the Lake?” Webinar
Photo 2: “Cyanobacteria Update: What We’ve Seen & What to be on the Lookout for” Webinar
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